
 

                                                                                                                                                    

   

 

 

 

7.1.2021 

Dear families of St. Kentigern’s, 

 

SUPPORT WITH MOBILE DATA/WIRELESS ROUTERS 

 

Schools, academy trusts and local authorities can now request help to increase mobile data 

allowances for children and young people who: 

 do not have fixed broadband at home 

 cannot afford additional data for their devices 

 are experiencing disruption to their face-to-face education. 

Children with access to a mobile phone on one of the following networks might be able to benefit: 

 Three 

 Smarty 

 Virgin Mobile 

 EE 

 Tesco Mobile 

 Sky Mobile 

Schools can also make requests for children who cannot attend school face-to-face because they are 

clinically extremely vulnerable or restrictions prevent them from going to school. 

If increasing mobile data isn’t a suitable option for some children, schools can also request 4G 

wireless routers. 

If you fall into this category, please provide the school with the following details and we put your 

details forward for acceptance. 

 



For each request, we need to know: 

 the name of the account holder 

 the number of the mobile device 

 the mobile network of that device (for example Three) 

Once you send this information to us, we will submit the request on your behalf to the 
appropriate team who will then contact you directly. 

 

With continued best wishes, 

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher       

 


